
Dear Recruitment Team, 

I am a fourth-year BS Computer Science student at NYU and would like to be considered for 
the entry-level developer position at Modulo Systems. 

While I haven't yet gained official experience, I've developed some personal projects—that 
comprise a budgeting app and a CLI game—where code usability and readability have been 
the priority. I've also organized my school's development club, hosting weekly hackathons. 

I am excited to learn, team success, and being a better software engineer. I thank you for 
considering my application. 

Warmly,​
Jules Emerson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


